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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Revision of RDA 1.6.2.2, and RDA 3.1.6.1 regarding change in media type of 

serials 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the ISSN representative for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with the concept of 
the proposal and agrees with the alternative wording introduced by LC: http://www.rda-
jsc.org/docs/6JSC-ISSN-1-LC-response.pdf. 
 
  
 


